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Friday 15th March 2024 
Holi Celebration Learning Experience - Tuesday 26th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our topic learning so far this year we have 
been exploring lots of different festivals and faiths. 
We have explored Christmas, Ramadan and 
Hannukah so far this year. 
 
The Hindu festival Holi welcomes in Springtime and celebrates good triumphing over evil. To enhance our 
learning and understanding, we are inviting our Reception and Nursery children to participate in our own 
mini event, with a real-life experience of the traditional festival!  
 
Our event will take place on Tuesday 26th of March at 3pm. 
 
On this day, please bring your child to school/Nursery in old clothes that you do not mind getting 
covered in paint! The powder paint we have is non-toxic and made with 100% food-grade cornstarch and 
food dyes. It is skin safe and biodegradable. The packaging also says that the best way to clean up after is 
to “shake off the colours while dry and take your daily shower.” This should also wash out of your child’s 
clothing; however, we recommend using old clothes just in case. 
 
We would also like to invite you to observe your child participating in this incredible event at 3pm. We 
will be taking photographs and/or videos which we will share on Tapestry. Once we have finished our 
learning event you are welcome to take your child home. 
 
If this is not the time or day your child attends Nursery, you are welcome to bring them at 3pm to attend 
the event and gain this experience! It would be amazing to see all our Nursery and Reception children 
attend together. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Ms A Kennett 
Senior Assistant Headteacher and SENCO – EYFS Lead 


